Mike & Marcy Sopena August 29, 2009
Long Beach, CA

Patios By B&B Inc.
86 Orchard
Irvine, Ca. 92618
(714) 997-8630

Dear Paul,

I am writing this letter to let you know how grateful my wife and | are for your great service.
From the beginning you have been punctual, professional, and easy to work with.
While | was out working, my wife let me know how impressed she was by you and your crew.
On Friday when | came home from work | was blown away. | had a smile ear to ear

looking at the finished product.

Thank you again for your excellent work, you have gained a loyal and extremely satisfied customer.
We look forward to working with you in the future as well as recommending you to others.
Please feel free to use me as a reference if need be.

I am completely okay with you giving out my cell number to potential customers.

Thanks Again!
Mike and Marcy Sopena



